
 
 
 
7th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Letter of Endorsement: Helix Research and Evaluation 

The Wellcome Genome Campus Public Engagement team has commissioned Helix Research 
and Evaluation (Margaret Macadam and Ruth Townsley) to conduct a review of the 
Campus’s public engagement programme. 

As part of this review, we are seeking insight from Campus staff and students who are 
actively involved in engaging the public with their research, and/or in supporting/leading 
public engagement initiatives across Campus  This will involve taking part in a short focus 
group or interview at a time that suits you sometime during Monday 18th to Wednesday 
20th November.   
 
We welcome any input that you can provide to Helix, which will ultimately inform the 
development of the Campus’s public engagement programme going forwards. Should you 
wish to discuss any aspect of the review, or your potential involvement prior to engaging 
with Helix, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
Ken Skeldon 
Head of Public Engagement 
 
E kenneth.skeldon@wellcomegenomecampus.org 
T x2358 
 
 
 
 
 


